

3-10-89

Frank returned my call. Said Roty's BK hearing was held a couple days early - 3-8. Said it was brought about by one of the creditors. Said Roty told him it looked 95% that everything would be cleared up & BK would be over. Decision would be made 5/4 (approximate date.)

Said Cadillac home office still wants single point in Fremont. Frank says they don't understand the way the market is here. I told Frank about city council vote. Told him about next meeting 3/28. I expect to have to make final commitment on land size ~~at that time~~ shortly after that time. He told me if it that happens to let him know.